
 

North Carolina Weatherization Assistance Program 

1110 Navaho Drive, Fourth Floor 

Raleigh, NC  27609 

(919) 713-1570 

Fax: 919-872-6683 

Email: Sophiao@rfsnc.org 
  

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in the NC Weatherization Assistance Program.  We hope to make your home 

more energy-efficient, which will lower your utility bills and make your home a safer, healthier place to 

live. 

 

Please complete the enclosed application and supplemental forms   

 

Also, please include a copy of Valid Identification for Head of Household and verification of income 

for the past 12 months, for everyone that lives in your home.  Some examples of income verification 

are:  

  

1. If you are receiving Social Security: a copy of your 2021 Social Security benefit award letter or 

your 2020 benefit summary from the Social Security Office.  If you don’t have a letter, you may 

contact the Social Security Office at 1-800-772-1213. 

 

2. If you are receiving a pension, a copy of a current pension benefits letter.  Usually this can be 

obtained by calling the company from which you receive your pension, and requesting a “proof of 

pension” letter. 

 

3. If you are employed, or have been employed in the last 12 months, a copy of your W-2 from 

2020 (or 2020 tax return) AND your most recent pay stub. 

 

4.  If you are receiving unemployment benefits, a copy of your full unemployment benefit history, 

and when you began receiving these benefits. 

 

5. If you are receiving SSI (Supplemental Security Income) or TANF (Temporary Aid for Needy 

Families) services from Wake County Human Services, please have your case manager verify the 

amount of your income for the past 12 months. 
 

**We cannot accept bank statements as valid proof of income.** 
 

Mail the application to our office, Fax to 919-872-6683 or email to sophiao@rfsnc.org.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to call Sophia Olson 919-713-1592. 

              

After reviewing your completed application, we will notify you to let you know if you qualify for the 

Weatherization Assistance Program.  If you are denied services due to ineligibility, you have sixty 

(60) calendar days from denial date to ask for a hearing. 
 

Thank you!  

 

 

 

Sophia Olson 

Program Coordinator 


















